
 

 

 

 

Cancer Research UK  

Angel Building 

407 St John Street 

London 

EC1V 4AD                   27th March 2014 

 

Dear Cancer Research UK,  

Please find enclosed a cheque for £800 as a donation to you, from Penguins Against Cancer, a 

small charity set up to raise money for cancer research and treatment, and hospices.  This 

donation has been made possible following the dinner held on 26th March 2014, to celebrate the 

distinguished medical and sporting career, and mark the retirement of Dr Terry Gibson FRCP, 

the eminent Guy’s Hospital physician, and our Emperor Penguin.     

This donation, coupled to that made in 2012 via justgiving.com, means that the Penguins have 

now donated in excess of £1,000 to Cancer Research UK. 

We wish you every success in your ongoing vital work to make advances in diagnosis, 

investigation and treatment of cancer.   

I would be grateful if you would confirm receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Graham Hill, on behalf of: 

Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 

 

 

 

PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER 

Kicking Cancer Into Touch! 

Treasurer: Mr Graham Hill      �      Fenwycks      �      Tekels Avenue     �     Camberley       �      Surrey     �      GU15 2LB 

www.penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk 


